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February 15th, 2020

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Update for Week 6
Greetings Sponsors,

This week we have accomplished another huge milestone; our robot has entered the final stage of
build. In order to complete our robot, the build subteams have been tirelessly wiring our robot as
well as refining the robot components to perfection. The programming students have been
working hard to write code for targeting and tweaking the Limelight and also fine tuning the
autonomous code. We are also continuing to 3D print spare parts for our robot and have begun
creating the CAD binder to display our designs at competitions.

The Business subteam has been working on the Chairman's presentation and video, and is
continuing to raise funds to complete our budget. To help us reach our goal to attend our second
regional, please re-post the following link to help us get the word out about our GiveMN

fundraiser: https://www.givemn.org/story/Jylnnf.

We will be attending the ICC scrimmage on Sunday, February 16th to test our robot in practice
matches. This event gives us the opportunity to collaborate with other teams, gain new insights,
and offer any assistance to teams who need help.

We are very excited to be in the 2020 build season! In order to keep up with our progress, make
sure to check out our social media sites and stay tuned for the following weekly updates.

Thanks again for your support this year! Mark your calendars to come see us at our competition
on March 6th and 7th at the DECC.

www.denfeldrobotics4009.org dna4009@gmail.com
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